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  We are a responsible and caring community of learners. 
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From the Desk of. . .  
. . . Theresa Ogden, 

Fort Vannoy Family Advocate 
 
 

Dear Fort Vannoy Community, 
Our annual Food Drive will be starting soon!  If you 
would like to help out Fort Vannoy families during 
the holidays, here’s how.  Please donate non-
perishable food items for our Food Drive.  We will 
begin excepting donations starting on November 9th 
and run through December 11th.  Remember that the 
food that is donated will stay right here at Fort 
Vannoy to help out families in need.  Our goal is to 
bring in enough nutritious food so that families will 
receive a box of breakfast, lunch and dinner items.  
If you would like to donate a turkey or ham (extra 
points awarded to the class for these items), please 
let me know and I will make arrangements for 
storage.  The class that brings in the most food will 
win a POPCORN PARTY!   
Here are some suggestions for non-perishable 
food items: 
BREAKFAST: Cereal, oatmeal, canned fruit, muffin 
mix, pancake mix, cocoa mix fruit bars, syrup. 
LUNCH: Tuna, soup, raviolis, crackers, cookies, 
juice, mayonnaise, pickles, peanut butter, jelly, 
 Jell-O, canned chicken, Tuna Helper, granola bars. 
DINNER; Spaghetti noodles, spaghetti sauce, dinner 
roll mix, beef stew, chili, refried beans, corn bread 
mix, canned vegetables, stuffing, rice, Hamburger 
Helper.  
 Let’s make the Food Drive a GREAT SUCCESS! 
 
Sincerely, 
Theresa Ogden            

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS 

NOVEMBER 2015  
November 1st- 
      Daylight Savings Ends-“FALL” back one (1) hour 
5th- Newcomb Photography Picture Retake Day 
6th- Clerical Day- No School for Students 

11th- Veteran’s Day- Honor Our Vets- no school 
18th- Thanksgiving Family Lunch (see attached flyer) 
         Evening Conferences- Yes, school for students 
19th- All Day Conferences-No school for students 
20th- No school for students 
23rd-25th- District Closure Days 

26th-27th- Thanksgiving Vacation  
30th- School Resumes 
 

A Look Ahead  
DECEMBER 2015 

2nd- All School Music Program 
                 “The Best Of . . . From 2005 to 2015”                      
                                GPPAC at 7:00pm 
5TH-NVHS Country Christmas Bazaar- (see attached flyer) 
16th- Christmas Family Lunch 
18th- Last day of school before Christmas Holiday 

January 4th- School Resumes  
 
 
 

SCARECROWS ABOUND! 
What a delightful site to see as you drive by the 

colorful array of scarecrows on the fence line.  The 
third, fourth, and fifth grade classes did an 

outstanding job this year with their creativity. 
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THE MAYFLOWER 

 
During the historic voyage, the Mayflower carried 
102 men, women and children – these Pilgrims were 
boarded in the cargo area of the ship, which was deep 
below deck where the living conditions led to 
seasickness and disease. The Mayflower set sail from 
England in the July of 1620, but the ship was forced 
to turn back twice because a vessel that accompanied 
it began to leak water. Many problems affected the 
Mayflower and her crew during the voyage. There 
were serious threats from pirates, but it was storm 
damage that was to prove problematic on this 
journey. In the middle part of the expedition, severe 
weather caused damage to the wooden beam that 
supported the ship’s frame. Fortunately, however, it 
was repairable. 

Several accidents also occurred, including the near 
drowning of John Howland who was swept 
overboard but then rescued. A child was also born 
during the voyage: Elizabeth Hopkins called her son 
Oceanus. 

The ship reached Cape Cod safely on November 11, 
1620.  

 
 

CALLING ALL VOLUNTEERS 
Fort Vannoy encourages all parents, grandparents 

and community members to volunteer at our school.  
Please go to the district website: 

www.threerivers.k12.or.us  
Go to the District drop down tab and select Volunteer 

Information and complete the form.  After you are 
appoved to be a volunteer, please come to the office 
and sign in on the laptop computer located on Mrs. 
Verser’s desk.  The process is very user friendly.  

Thank you so much for volunteering at Fort Vannoy! 
We look forward to seeing you.   

                   
 

Want to order a Fort Vannoy Spirit Shirt? 
Makes a great Christmas gift! 

Here’s How:  
 
https://competitiveathletics.tuosystems.com/stores/2      
015-16-fort-vannoy-elementary 
 
 

BREAKFAST/LUNCH PROGRAM 
Just a reminder—BREAKFAST and 

LUNCH are no charge to all students.  Milk 
however, is still 50 cents if you wish your 

child to purchase one with their cold lunch.  

                   
 
 

THREE RIVERS SCHOOL DISTRICT 
NEWSLETTER 

Want to read what’s happening in your school district?  
Check out the NEW monthly 

 Three Rivers Tidings at:  
threerivers.k12.or.us  

Find it under “Quick Links” the “District News” 
 

WOW!!! 
$305.54  

It really pays to sign up! 
Fort Vannoy Elementary School 

FRED MEYER 
COMMUNITY REWARDS 

WHERE SHOPPING & GIVING UNITE 
EARN DONATIONS 

JUST BY SHOPPING WITH YOUR FRED MEYER 
 REWARDS CARD! 

Sign up for the Community Rewards program by linking your Fred 
Meyer Rewards Card to 

 Fort Vannoy Elementary School  
At 

 www.fredmeyer.com/communityrewards.   
You can search for us by name or by our non-profit 

number---90758 


